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February 21, 1951. 

Mr. Herbert W. Cummings, 
1334 Woodward Street, 
Holly Hill, Florida. 

Dear Mr. Cummings: 

It was very thoughtful of you to take time to write 
me on February 15. 

I always appreciate having the reactions of others, 
whether of approval or criticism, to my public utterances. 
I am glad to know that I have your support and encourage-
ment. 

In case you may be interested in reading it I am 
enclosing herewith a copy of the statement which I made 
before the Joint Committee on the Economic Report in its 
hearings on the President's Economic Program. 

Sincerely yours, 

Enclosure. 

VEsdls 
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